
                                                       Third Party Comments Announcement

The Dental Assisting Program at City College of San Francisco is scheduled for a site visit by the 

Commission on Dental Accreditation of the American Dental Association on November 18-19, 2021. 

Third party comments from communities of interest and the public are being solicited. Written third 

ǇŀǊǘȅ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ŘǳŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ /ƻƳƳƛǎǎƛƻƴΩǎ ƻŦŦƛŎŜ ōȅ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ муΣ нлнмΦ /ƻƳƳŜƴǘǎ Ƴǳǎǘ ǇŜǊǘŀƛƴ 

ƻƴƭȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀƴŘŀǊŘǎ ŦƻǊ ŘŜƴǘŀƭ ŀǎǎƛǎǘƛƴƎ ƻǊ ǇƻƭƛŎƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƻŎŜŘǳǊŜǎ ǳǎŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 


